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July 6, 2023 

 

Mr. JT Morris Via E-mail: jt.morris@thefire.org 

Mr. Conor Fitzpatrick  Via E-mail: conor.fitzpatrick@thefire.org 

Mr. Jeffrey D. Zeman Via E-mail: jeff.zeman@thefire.org 

Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression (FIRE) 

510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250 

Philadelphia, PA 19106 

 

RE: Martinez v. Uvalde Consolidated Independent School District, et al.  

 

Dear Messrs. Morris, Fitzpatrick and Zeman: 

 

We are in receipt of and have reviewed your letter dated June 29, 2023. While it is clear that the parties do 

not agree as to the legality of Mr. Martinez’s actions at the February 13, 2023, meeting of the Board of 

Trustees, because Mr. Martinez has affirmed that he has read and has agreed to follow the Board’s policies 

governing conduct at school board meetings, he may resume attending Board meetings, effective 

immediately, and subject to the same rules applicable to all attendees. Please be advised, and advise Mr. 

Martinez, that future reoccurrences of behaviors documented in the police report from the February 13, 

2023, Board meeting could result in the trespass warning being reinstated. 

      Sincerely,  

 
      KATIE E. PAYNE 

 

KEP/arm 

cc: Mr. Gary Patterson, Interim Superintendent, Via E-mail 
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